
 

New Health Officer Order: Effective July 17, 
2021 

Dear LA County Sector Partners, 

.This is to provide you with the new Health 
Officer Order (HOO): Responding Together at Work and In the 
Community: Beyond the Blueprint for a Safer Economy, 
Substantial Transmission,” dated July 16, 2021, effective as of 
11:59 PM on Saturday, July 17, 2021. 

The new HOO includes the requirement for all individuals, 
regardless of vaccination status, to wear face masks while in all 
indoor public settings and businesses. It continues to urge 
everyone, especially those who are not or cannot be vaccinated 
against COVID-19, to continue to exercise caution and good 
judgment as community transmission of COVID-19 has rapidly 
increased from low to substantial transmission in one month. 

Please read this Order carefully. 

Other pertinent information and resources can be found on the 
Los Angeles County Department of Public Health COVID-19 
webpage.  

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to protect the health and 
well-being of Los Angeles County residents. 

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/docs/HOO/HOO_SaferReturnWorkCommunity.pdf
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/docs/HOO/HOO_SaferReturnWorkCommunity.pdf

